
[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]



[image: image2.jpg]

August 24, 2016
Dear PCS Middle School Parents,

As you know, the PCS Middle School utilizes Google Apps for Education in our 6th, 7th and 8th grade classrooms.  For those unfamiliar with the capabilities of Google Apps for          Education, more information is available at:

 https://support.google.com/a/answer/139019?hl=en&ref_topic=6047382
In addition to the various Google Apps that students use, our middle school students         frequently utilize Youtube to access educational videos and conduct research.  Currently, Youtube is blocked on all Chromebooks.  We are planning on unblocking it for classroom use on Monday, August 29th.  The purpose of this letter is to let you know that your middle school student will have access to Youtube for instructional purposes while here at school beginning on the 29th.  However, if you do not wish for your child to have access to Youtube, please sign and return this letter to your child’s classroom teacher.  If you decline consent for your child to access Youtube, they will still be able to complete all the same    assignments as their peers, but those that involve Youtube will be delivered in different ways.  Your child’s classroom teacher can answer specific questions about these                alternatives.  If you consent to your child being able to access Youtube while at school, you do not need to do anything.  If you have any questions, your child’s classroom teacher or middle school principal will be able to answer them for you.  










Sincerely,











Dr. Schrimpf











Assistant Head of School



I do not want my child to have access to Youtube while at school.



_________________________________________________________







(Child’s Name)



_________________________________________________________






(Parent’s Signature)
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